
GUIDELINES FOR THE MOOSEHEART SUNSHINE PROGRAM 
 

The minimum a lodge or chapter needs to do for their Sunshine child is to send a birthday 
card/gift as well as a Christmas card/gift, but there is no real limit – and most lodges and 
chapters go far above those basics. We prefer that you send a tangible gift, chosen for them, 
rather than a gift card.  Gift cards are very difficult to regulate, and we prefer a check for the 
student’s savings account if you choose not to provide a tangible gift.  

What we want to do is build a passion within your lodge or chapter to connect with the life of 
this child. The whole point of sponsoring a child is to let them know that there are Moose 
members who care about them and support them. Whatever you choose to do and whatever your 
resources allow, do it with the knowledge that you’re giving hope and encouragement to a 
child!  Feel free to contact us if you need anything!  

Please send mail to: 

Sunshine Department 

Attn: “child name” 

115 James J Davis Drive 

Mooseheart, IL 60539 

  

 


